
     

News Letter June 2016 

Hello Friends and our well wishers 

Hope everyone has enjoyed hearty vacations with family and children.  A much needed break for 

children as well as parents.   

The News Letter for June falls on my shoulders as our Editor Mr. Patwardhan is on a tour aboard. To 

quickly sum up the activities in AAAWI 

1) HIDA have announced their third training program in “PQM” – The Program for Quality 

Management.  

2) The Japanese language class goes on in full swing with new students joining in, two students will 

be appearing for the JLPT exam in July 2016. 

3) We have  initiated a new program called LEXI HIPPO CLUB, where in guests from  

Japan will be hosted by interested Indian families across Mumbai. The facts and figures are being 

worked out with the help of Mr. Bomi Patel.  It is a very interesting engagement wherein we get 

exposure of Japanese way of living by hosting families to your home. All members are requested 

to take advantage of the program. Program details are available with our office staff. 

 

4) A fellowship meet for brain storming cum picnic is being planned for AAAWI members  

at Alibaug on 30­31st July 2016 . All members are invited to work together for future plans for 

success of AAAWI. The venue of the meet is being planned as Hotel Radisson Blu at Alibaug,a 

super 5 star luxury resort. Our Vice President visited the resort for working out the logistics to 

make our program a success. Please contact our office for full details. 

 

5) The WNF program has been sanctioned and work towards implementing has started at AAAWI. 

 

6) The Annual Budget is getting its final touches before presenting it to the Executive Committee. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Pravin Purav 

Secretary & Guest Editor 

 

    


